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Monday 8th April  2024 
 

Titteswsorth Reservoir – Thursday 25th April 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of year 6 ‘Mapwork’ topic in Geography next term, we have arranged a visit to Tittesworth Reservoir 
on Thursday 25th April. Where the children will cover the compass points, mapwork, navigation and 
orienteering. This will be led by an experienced outdoor education team from Peak District Survival School. 
  
The trip will be accompanied by Mr Spencer and several other adults.   
     
We are asking for a contribution of £12.00 towards the cost of the trip. 
 

Please log into your Scopay account to make payment and to give consent for the trip.  
   
The trip will be delivered outdoors, therefore we are asking for Children to be dressed appropriately for 
outdoor weather;  

• Wellies 

• Waterproof clothing  

• Hats and gloves/suncream 

• Clothes will get muddy and dirty and on occasion may be damaged by brambles or vegetation when 
snagged or caught. 

 
We will be having lunch at Tittesworth Reservoir where they have toilet facilities and a large shelter. The 
children can bring a packed lunch or receive a school meal. Please select this option prior to completing your 
consent.  

  
The deadline for completion of consent is Wednesday 17th April. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 Kind regards, 

 

 Mr Spencer 

 Class Teacher 
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